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August 9, 2024
Dear North Syracuse Central School District Faculty, Staff and Community Members,

My name is Michael Schiedo and | am honored to have been appointed by the NSCSD Board of Education as
your interim Superintendent at this week’s meeting. | am excited to bring my 34 plus years of educational
experience to the NSCSD. | will officially assume the position on August 28.

| have served other local school districts both as an administrator and Superintendent of Schools. | have
completed two interim Superintendent positions, one with the West Genesee Central School District and the other
with the Mexico Academy and Central School District. | am also very familiar with the
Onondaga-Cortland-Madison BOCES and have had opportunities to work and collaborate with local component
school district superintendents. | believe that it is through dedication and shared commitment that a school district
provides excellent programs, opportunities and experiences for its students. | look forward to joining the
exceptional collection of colleagues at the NSCSD while the search process begins for a new Superintendent of
Schools.

The North Syracuse School District has an outstanding academic and extracurricular reputation. My role as
interim Superintendent will be to facilitate a smooth transition as we continue to move the district in a positive
forward direction during this process. | am here to provide leadership and support with this extremely talented
group of administrators, teachers and support staff.

The North Syracuse School District and community are very fortunate to have a Board of Education that is
committed to excellence. With each decision they make, this dedicated group of volunteers continues to keep the
best interest of all students in mind. | will spend the first couple of months collaborating and planning with our
Board of Education, as well as the administrative team, faculty and support staff.

Personally, | am very excited to begin my work in the North Syracuse School District. | look forward to meeting
everyone. Please feel free to stop by my office to say hello and introduce yourself, or stop me in the hallways or at
events as you see me over the next few months. You will find me both visible and accessible.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Schiedo, Interim Superintendent
North Syracuse Central School District
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